
ADMISSION	BRANCH	

Notice	–Admission	to	PG	Courses	

This is in continuation of the Notice for Admission to PG Courses announced on 13th 
November 2020.  

As the final year result of the following courses of the University of Delhi is not yet 
announced, the admission to these two courses are kept on hold.  

1. M.A. Psychology 

2. M.A. English 

Applicants are advised to wait for the announcement of the result before updating the 
same on their dashboard. 

	

Dated:	15th	November	2020	

	


